
Federal Communications Commission 
 Washington, D.C. 20554  

 
 

July 9, 2025 
DA 25-595 

 
WC Docket No. 23-234 

 
Dustin White  
Technology Director 
Early County School District 
40 Harold Ragan Drive, 
Blakely, GA 39823 
dwhite@early.k12.ga.us 

Dear Mr. White: 

The Federal Communications Commission received Early County School District’s July 1, 2025 Letter of 
Withdrawal from the Schools and Libraries Cybersecurity Pilot Program (Program).  By this letter, we 
confirm Early County School District’s withdrawal from the Program.  If there are any questions 
regarding this withdrawal confirmation, please contact CyberPilot@FCC.gov within five business days.  
Approximately five business days after you receive this letter, Early County School District will be 
removed from the Program, and your pre-discount, three-year budget will be allocated to another 
participant.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Nicholas E. Page 
 
Nicholas E. Page 
Chief  
Telecommunications Access Policy Division 
Wireline Competition Bureau 

 
 
 
 
Attachment:  Early County School District’s July 1, 2025 Letter of Withdrawal 
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6/26/2025 Dustin White  
dwhite@early.k12.ga.us 
Technology Director  
Early County School District  
40 Harold Ragan Drive  
Blakely, GA 39823  
  
  
To whom it may concern,  
  
Early County School District, regrettably, feels the need to withdraw from the FCC Cybersecurity Pilot 
Program.  Due, largely, to uncertain financial circumstances for the county, the district has deemed it most 
wise to not begin initiatives using funding from this pilot, which might not be sustainable after the completion 
of the pilot.  In light of this, we request that you withdraw us from the program.  We are grateful for the 
opportunity to participate in the pilot, are thankful for the initiative, and are hopeful that the pilot program 
would be a success.  
  
Thank you,  
Dustin White  
Technology Director  
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